
SLOW 

SLOW DOWN! 

Our Union has seen an increase in investigations and disciplinary actions and wants you to be 

aware. There are things you can do to protect your practice and your license.  

No matter how busy it gets: 

• DO ensure there is a written order for any 

medication you administer. If the order was a 

verbal order or telephone order, write the or-

der before you medicate the patient. The only 

exception should be during a code and some-

one is documenting what is going on.  

• DO NOT remove any partial doses requiring a 

witness from the Omnicell unless you have 

the witness there when you remove it. If no 

one is available, call your manager, director, 

house supervisor or a pharmacist. Do not  

remove the med for any reason unless some-

one is available as witness. 

• DO immediately call your manager or a phar-

macist if you are having difficulty document-

ing any waste.  

• DO NOT remove a controlled medication for a 

co-worker, including physicians. You are re-

sponsible if any waste is not documented or 

the medication administration is not docu-

mented.  

• DO immediately chart any medications given, 

especially controlled meds no matter what else 

is going on. If you don’t chart it and forget, it 

looks like you never administered the med. If 

scheduled medications are late, chart why that 

happened. If there is patient care that isn’t be-

ing done, notify your manager. It is their re-

sponsibility to find help.  

Our Union is not asking you to participate in a job action. We are simply  

providing you with information to protect your job and your license.  

Protect yourself,  

       your job,  

       and your license! 

Questions? Contact a Union Steward or: 

Union Representative Chris Slane, RN 

(805) 279-1198 / slanec@seiu121rn.org 


